
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Welcome to KINGFISHER CLASS Y3 
Autumn Term 2018 

Live, love and learn in a caring Catholic community. 

Class teacher: Miss Warren  

Dear Parents,  

We have had a great start to the new school year! The children have settled into their new class well and 
they are positive about the year ahead. Now that the Autumn Term is underway, I would like to share 
some important information about your child’s learning this term. Kind regards, Miss Warren 

PE 
PE is on a Monday and Tuesday. This term the c 
hildren are learning Dance on a Monday with Mr 
Mugford and Tag Rugby on Thursday. We will also 
have our Daily Physical Activity—this term we are 
working on a developing our skipping skills. 
Please ensure your child has a named PE kit  in 
school during the week.  

Mornings 

The children are encouraged to come into class, 
organise their belongings and then settle with 
their morning work. Please support your child to 
come into class with increasing independence.  

Children can bring in a bottle of water and a 
healthy snack for their morning break.   

Class Dojo 
The Class Dojo is a fantastic way of encouraging 
important skills in children and communicating 
with you. Please let me know if you need a new 
passcode to login.  

RE 

We have started learning about Creation and we 
will also explore Prayers Feasts and Saints and Is-
lam this half term.  
In the second half of term we will be learning 
about Sacraments, Advent and Christmas.  

The Brave and the Bold  
Our Viking theme week starts on 8th October. 
During the week we will be immersing ourselves 
in Vikings during this week—who they were, what 
they achieved,  composing Viking music and  
designing in DT.  
We will also be having a Viking Day where we will 
be dressing up as Vikings to introduce the theme.  

Uniform  
Please make sure that all uniform is labelled and that your child is wearing the correct uniform.  

Homework 

17th September to 26th November 

Homework is given out on a Wednesday and 
should be handed in the following Monday.   

Reading  
The children have an opportunity to develop their reading skills in class guided reading  and c 
omprehensions, individual reading and the class big read. Please make sure they are reading at home.  


